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Triple C Carving Group Newsletter 
February 14th, 2024  

 

27 Carvers attended today’s meeting. 

Important Note: Hall opens at 8:30 AM.  The meeting will start at 9:00 AM.   We 
have the Hall till 12:00 pm 

 
Treasurer’s Report:      No report today. 

 
Cookies:                      Thank you to Carol and Don for the goodies this week.  There are some openings for 

cookie sign-up, please add your name to the list for bringing cookies. 
 
Guests:                      No guests today. 
 
Website:                    Website and Facebook are up to date. 
 

Business: Membership list is available at the front table. 

Zoom call info is available for the True North Caricature meeting. 

Feb 28th is theme day.  Toys, Kitchen, Walking sticks. 

Sarnia This Week advertising sometimes is not able to include Triple C info due to 
spacing constraints.  Dennis will contact the editor to request our meeting info does 
not get dropped. 

March 9th, Return of the Swans at the Lambton Heritage Museum (inside venue).  
Everyone is invited to help run the Triple C tables.  Please bring your carvings to show 
and to sell.  Swans are being collected.  These will be sold as a club fundraiser.  All 
swan carving donations are appreciated. 

Pat is collecting for sweatshirt orders today.  Last day to order is today. 

There are still cut-outs available for Noah’s Ark. 
 

Tech talk:                  Dennis relayed that he used Danish Oil for past projects, and noticed that when more 
than 2 coats were applied, flaking can happen after 10-15 years.  Danish oil dries and 
results in a hard finish. 

 

Upcoming Events: 

March 9th           Return of the Swans at Lambton Heritage museum. 

END 


